Absentee Notification

Dear Families,

At <u>Aussie Childcare Network</u>, the safety and well-being of your children are our highest priorities. To help ensure that all children are accounted for, we will be implementing a new procedure effective from <u>6/2/25</u>

If your child is going to be absent, please inform us by <u>9AM</u> on the day of their absence.

In cases where we have not received any notification of absence, our staff will contact you to confirm your child's safety and whereabouts.

This new step is part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining a secure and supportive environment for all children.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter. Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to our team.

Thank you, Lorina - The Director

